
Principal Message 9/2/22 

Stevenson Families, 

This week has been a busy one.  We anticipated the launch on Monday, but had to readjust.  Due to the 

readjustments, our Picture Day that was scheduled for today has been moved to Friday, September 9th.  

This information was sent out via text message on Monday morning.  Remember that the pictures taken 

will be used for our Yearbook and new student ID badges. 

Remember, there is no school in celebration of Labor Day on September 5th.  Wednesday, September 7th 

from 5-6 pm, there will be an OM meeting in the media center for interested families.  We will also hold 

a Math Night on Thursday, September 8th at 4:30 pm so families can experience a math lesson from our 

new curriculum.  The Kindergarten session will be in room 101, First Grade in room 503, Second Grade in 

room 604, Third Grade in room 902, Fourth Grade in room 908, Fifth Grade in room 915, and Sixth 

Grade in room 911.  We hope to see you there.   

Our Read-a-Thon has one more week.  Family Login Page | Pledgestar  So far it has been a successful 

fundraiser in support of curriculum enhancements and teacher training.  Thank you so much for 

supporting Stevenson in this endeavor.  I know a few students that are super excited to throw some 

pies!  I hope they are chocolate cream pies! 

I’d like to share some exciting news regarding lunches that will begin next week.  We will begin allowing 

parent/guardian to join their child at lunch time.  A designated area in the courtyard will be set up, 

however seating is limited.  In order to reserve your spot to eat with your child, you must complete the 

reservation at https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C044AAAA82CA3FE3-lunch.  Please know that 

ONLY registered Volunteers are able to eat with their child unaccompanied by a BPS employee.  At the 

end of the child’s lunch time, the child must return to their teacher and the parent/guardian must sign 

out at the office.  We will roll this new opportunity out slowly by having intermediate grades (3-6) begin 

next week, followed by primary grades (K-2) the week of September 12th.  Please remember that 

because of limited seating, you must complete your reservation prior to coming in for lunch. 

Well, that’s it for this week.  We really appreciate our volunteers that have been helping with car loop.  

If you are interested in assisting, click the link.  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B054FABAC2CA1FF2-carloop   

I hope you have a wonderful long weekend! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Fleeger 
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